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To Whom it May Concern: 
Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my resignation as Northome School Secretary. 
My last day of employment will be June 2, 2023.
Thank you for affording me the opportunity to be part of an amazing team! I appreciate the leadership here at Northome and
have learned so much from them and the students. It’s been a joy to serve here, however, my family and I are planning to move
in the fall. Which does not allow me to be here next school year.
Thank you again for the opportunity, it’s been great working for Northome School!

Kristen Flow


